
BREAKING NEWS 

     It’s back!      
  “Split the Pot/ Scoilt an Próca “           
Friends of St. Brigid’s / Cairde Naomh Bríd are delighted to relaunch  

everyone’s favourite fundraiser. 

Due to current COVID-19 restrictions there will be a few changes to how the draw is 

organised this year. 

Envelopes will be sent home in a small plastic wallet on   

Monday 16th November 2020 

with the draws taking place on the following dates: 

DRAW 1       20TH NOVEMBER 2020           

DRAW 2       27TH NOVEMBER 2020 

DRAW 3       4TH DECEMBER 2020 

DRAW 4       11TH DECEMBER 2020 

DRAW 5       18TH DECEMBER 2020 

To enter all five draws please place a £5 note in the envelope, write your name and 

telephone number on the outside and return the envelope in the plastic wallet provided.  

5 envelopes will be available in the wallet sent to each family. Use as many as you can 

and return any unused envelopes please. Remember if you aren’t in you can’t win!  

Additional envelopes will be available on request from the school office. 

All entries MUST be in school before 

 9.15 a.m. on Friday 20th November. 

Winner wins half the 

weekly pot and the other 

half goes to the school to 

support provision for all of 

our pupils. 
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